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KORL 
Radio 

Honolulu, Hawaii 

December 13, 1960 

Mr. Norman L. McGuire 
1420 Columbia Drive, N.E. 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Mrlvire. 

This letter will verify your reception report of our 

station. As you might know we have just changed our 

call letters from KKAA to KORL'. We still operate on 

650 KC with 10,000 watts of power, and have a self - 

supported 330 foot tower. As always, we are glad to 

hear from our distant listeners. 

Sincerely, 

James R. Markham 
Chief Engineer 
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